
 

 

 

 

10 February 2022 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: End of Year 6 Statutory Assessments and Tests 
 
 
As you know, year 6 pupils are working hard preparing for their end of year SATs tests.  We wanted to 
let you know that there will be a meeting to explain what the tests involve, to go through the 
arrangements for SATs week and to share ideas for supporting your children.  
 
The meeting will be held on Wednesday 23rd February at 3.20 in the hall. The meeting will last around 
30 minutes. It is essential  that you attend as it will allow you to find out what these important 
assessments will involve and how you can support your children as we lead up to them. 
 
Given the ongoing Covid-19 situation, we would ask you to wear a face covering during the meeting 
(unless you are exempt) and to use sanitiser on arrival.  
 
We are looking forward to seeing you on 23rd February.   
 
Kind regards 
 

Marily Troyano   Fred Fowle   Nadine Gordon 
Assistant Head   Year 6F  Teacher  Year 5/6G Teacher 
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